
Computer Access Options for Councillors  

Adopted – Council 26 November 2004 

Council resolved to make a policy decision: 

1. To acknowledge that electronic communication is intrinsic to our 
way of doing business. 

2. That Councillors need to have computer equipment that meets a 
specified standard. 

3. That Councillors choose between one of the above options 
(enhance own system as required; or be provided with new PC or 
laptop) to meet the required computer standard. 

4. That the CEO investigates a lease to purchase option and be 
authorised to implement such a scheme. 


